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Hi there,

I wish to make a formal objection to the proposed lifting of night-time restrictions at
Dublin airport.

Among other things, I believe that;

this would create a level of noise over Malahide that would be unacceptable; above
the Lnight 40dB limitation.
Noise levels would exceed those stated as healthy by the World Health Organisation
- see here
there are multiple studies referencing that there is “sufficient evidence” to show that
noise increases people’s heart-rate, even if they don't wake up

I would appreciate confirmation of receipt of this objection submission.

Kind regards,

Brian O'Farrell
 Seapark, Malahide, Co. Dublin, .

https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.euro.who.int%2Fen%2Fhealth-topics%2Fenvironment-and-health%2Fnoise&data=04%7C01%7Caircraftnoiseconsultation%40fingal.ie%7C766f0ac34ba54102573908d9fb0d1cc6%7C72dcfc23757145948154afe2c0bdea98%7C0%7C0%7C637816856107623011%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Zcq003hhVdiy6DG990GJhg%2BJ7ZH55EO4W7v2Gnanq4o%3D&reserved=0



